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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 1:10 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Scott Taylor

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
OEB Case EB-2020-0246

We are very disappointed to hear about the OEB's proposal to eliminate the seasonal class and change most to R2
classification. Hydro One agrees with us and informed us over the phone the THEY DON'T LIKE THIS IDEA and

have suggested the OEB not go through with it.

This will raise our hydro rates, which are already very high and unfairly place the burden on seasonal cottagers. 1
was informed that the increase will only affect the delivery cost to seasonal residents, but many of us spend a lot of
time at our cottage, year round, and in fact spend more months there than other "permanent residents" who winter in
Florida October through April. I'm not sure how delivery is more expensive for us than our neighbours just doors

away.

We feel this proposal requires additional, logical discussion and would love to be part of it! We totally disagree

with this proposal!

-- Attachment --





